

St Ives Primary School,

Sandy Lane, St Ives, Ringwood, Hants BH24 2LE

Tel: 01425 475478

Email: office@stivesprimary.com www.stivesprimary.com

Company number 9809895 Headteacher: Mrs L Crossley

Newsletter 16 – 8th January 2021

Dear Parent/s,

Wow, what a week! I just want to thank the amazing community of St Ives families for your incredible response at a time of such adversity. You have all been incredibly patient and understanding whilst the school has worked hard to get up and running with remote learning and key worker sessions overnight, it really has been appreciated.

The small gestures of a 'thank you' or a positive email from many of you have been a lifeline for the staff as they too have had to deal with so much in such a short space of time. I am sure you will join me in thanking all the staff for their hard work and efforts this week to get it right for our children and families. An amazing team effort from the St Ives School Community, thank you!

On a positive, I am delighted to inform you that the MUGA (multi-use games area) has now received planning permission. This will provide our children and community with a fantastic sporting facility.

The school also received an anonymous donation yesterday from a local St Ives resident towards supporting our children at this time of need. They wanted to remain anonymous however a huge heartfelt thank you from everyone at the school.

Parking in the Bus Bay

There was an incident this morning with a parent dropping off a child in the bus bay, nearly resulting in an accident. Please note, at the present time, the bus bay is not to be used as a drop off. There are plenty of spaces to park and drop your child off.

Stay safe and I hope you can all have a lovely weekend!

Yours sincerely,



















